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Dear Enfield Council,

Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this important consultation.

also to the very character of the borough.

I particularly oppose to the loss of Vicarage Farm, The Jand is crossed by the Merryhills Way
footpath, much used by Enfield residents and others for exercise, relaxation and the physical and
mental health attributes of the footpath would be destroyed by development. The farmiand could
even be put back into productive use growing local food for local people. Has the council’s ‘sound’
local plan to allow development on Vicarage Farm been considered only because this particular land

is owned by developers? Enfield’s councillors should know that this is a heavily used area by local

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are my own views.

Regards,



